Our Ref: LCX/LPA/PS256.22
22 June 2022

Dear Parent/carer

Goodwood Festival of Speed Trip - Friday 24 June

We are very much looking forward to our trip on Friday and the forecast is looking good.
Here are the final details to help your child get the most from their day:

1.

2.

8.
9.

Please arrive at school by 7 - 7.15 am so that we can make a prompt departure at
7.30 am

We will be leaving Goodwood at approximately 6pm and hopefully we should be back
at school by 6.30pm. Staff will ask students to text home as we leave.

Students must wear their Angmering School PE top. This helps with identifying
our students. Sensible shorts, trousers or skirt of students’ choice.

Suitable footwear should be worn - no heels or flip flops

Suncream and sun hat

Please ensure your child takes any medication they are on before leaving home and
brings any medication they need for the day.

Please bring a packed lunch or money to buy lunch but it is expensive and queues
can be long. If your child is entitled to free school meals a packed lunch can be
ordered from the school canteen the day before.

Spending money

Water bottle - there are refill stations around the Estate.

If you have any questions please contact me.

Yours sincerely
Miss Cox
Science Teacher
EVC Lead

lcox

heangmerin hool.co.uk
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